
 
 

June 29, 2020 

To, 
 

The Secretary 
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400 001 

The Secretary 
Corporate Relations Department 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra East, Mumbai - 400 051 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Disclosure - Non-identification as Large Corporate for the year ended on 31st 
March, 2020 
 

We refer to SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018 
read with SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/ON/P/2020/41 dated March 23, 2020 on Fund 
raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entities (“Circular”) and hereby confirm that 
Videocon Industries Limited (the “Company”) does not fulfil the requirements of being a 
“Large Corporate” for the financial year 2019-2020 as per the framework and applicability 
criteria given under the Circular. 
 
Accordingly, the Company is not required to submit any disclosure in terms of the said 
circular. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For VIDEOCON INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
(A Company under corporate insolvency resolution process by NCLT order dated 
June 06, 2018 read with order dated August 08, 2019 and September 25, 2019) 
 

 
SAMRIDHI KUMARI 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
M. NO.: A54714 

 
 
Copy to: 
The Luxembourg Stock Exchange  
Societe de Ia Bourse de Luxembourg  
35A boulevard Joseph II B P 165,  
L-2011 Luxembourg 

Singapore Stock Exchange  
2 Shenton Way,  
#19- 00 SGX Centre 1,  
Singapore 068804 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


